Advancing women
Advancing transportation
D » Maine

December 4, 2020

Dear Director of Guidance:

The Maine Chapter of WTS is pleased to provide up to three scholarships for an outstanding female
high school senior in the State of Maine who demonstrates interest in science, technology,
engineering and math. The scholarships will be in the amounts of $2,000 to $1,000. One scholarship
will be reserved for a student who is Black, Indigenous, or Person of Color (BIPOC)

It is the mission of WTS to build the future of transportation through the global advancement of women.
The Maine Chapter is offering this scholarship to encourage highly motivated young women to explore
excellent career opportunities in the transportation industry.

Enclosed, please find an announcement describing the scholarships and an application form. We
would greatly appreciate it if you would bring this to the attention of motivated female students who
have displayed an interest in STEM and who might be considering a career in a transportation related
field. Feel free to make as many copies as you need for your students. If the students would prefer an
electronic copy, please download from https://www.wisinternational.org/chapters/maine/scholarships or
email me at the address provided below.

Please note that the applicants must be female, Maine residents and that the application must be
completed and submitted by February 15 of each year. The scholarship will only be issued after the
recipient provides proof of enrollment in an undergraduate degree program of her choice. We will hold
the scholarship for up to two years until proof of enrollment can be provided.

Feel free to contact me at 626.4915 or ataylor@kleinfelder.com if you have any guestions.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

LSS

Amanda Taylor
Scholarship Chair
WTS - Maine Chapter

Enclosures



